
Wednesday, January 25th 

 
Any 6th, 7th, and 8th grader interested in competing in Academic Superbowl this year, there will be an 
informational meeting on Tuesday Jan. 31 at 8:30 a.m. in room 702.  

 

Info in the office:  Paws for a Cause  Volunteer event at Alsip - Sunday, Feb. 12th.  Any questions, please contact 
Mrs. Furman at 365-9203 ext. 101.  
 
Attention 7th grade students interested in going on the Washington, D.C. trip next year: Early registration ends on Tuesday, 
January 31st.  Sign up today to get the early bird discount.  For more information, see your social studies teacher or Ms. 
Craig in room 701. 
 
Info in the office: Lake Central Indians 2017 Baseball Hitting Camp - Deadline to sign up is Feb. 3rd  
 

Attention Science Olympiad team members:   We will meet Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays 
until 5 p.m. for the rest of January to help prepare for our upcoming competitions.  Any S.O. member may 
come in before school to work on events if necessary, though this is not mandatory.  Also, if you ordered a 
t-shirt, please pick it up in Mrs. Guzman's room. 
 
Plush blankets are available in the office for $50.00.  Come and check them out!! 
 
Box Tops for Education are back again this year!  Turn in your box tops each month for a chance to win a $5 Target 
giftcard.  Place all box tops in the box in the office.  Make sure you fill out the box top slip and put it in with your box tops.  
There will also be an ice cream reward for the homerooms that bring in the most box tops.  Ice cream will be rewarded at the 
end of each semester.  Last year we earned over $1200.  Let's see if we can make $2000 this year!  Check the expiration 
dates please.  
 

Removable/reusable Clark Coyote decals are available in the office for $1.00 each.  Show your Coyote pride. 
 
 

 


